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You are holding what we hope is the first of many news-
letters devoted to analytical thinking and philosophy for
children.

The newsletter is published by the School of Education and
the Program for the Advancement of Analytical Thinking for
Children of Texas Wesleyan College. The newsletter will be
published two times a year - December and May.

Our purpose is to provide a forum for people who are involved
in doing philosophy and logic with elementary and secondary
school children.

We invite correspondence, articles, etc., dealing with
those subjectsG Reports from teachers and school administrators
are encouraged~

The program and the newsletter are supported by a generous
grant from the Fleming Foundation.


